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January 10, 2022 

 

Chief Engineer Charles Breen 

City of Somerville 

266 Broadway 

Somerville, MA 02145 

 

Dear Chief Engineer Breen, 

 

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that the Executive Office of Public Safety and Security 

and the Department of Fire Services (DFS) has awarded the City of Somerville $34,896.32 in State 

Fiscal Year 2022 funding for the Firefighter Safety Equipment Grant Program. 

 

While the last two years have presented great challenges, the fire service in Massachusetts has shone 

brightly, overcoming every obstacle along the way. Please know that we are deeply appreciative for 

your continued dedication to the mission of public safety, and grateful to be able to provide your 

department with this important equipment. 

 

The contract, terms and conditions, and other award documents for this program will be provided to 

you by DFS. Please contact Tim Moore at DFS with any questions about this award at 978-567-3721 

or Timothy.Moore@mass.gov.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 
Governor Charles D. Baker  Lt. Governor Karyn E. Polito 
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